
Second Amendment to Agreement 
Regarding Final Design, Right-of-Way 
Acquisition, and Construction of 
Drainage and Flood Control 
Improvement for Irondale Gulch at 
Highway 2

November 6, 2023 City Council Meeting



Background
• The City has worked with the MHFD to develop a plan

for regional detention in Irondale
• The original agreement was approved with MHFD on

December 18, 2021 for engineering design.
• The first amendment was approved on October 28,

2022 for additional engineering funds and a portion of
right‐of‐way (ROW) acquisition.

• The purpose of this Second Amendment to the IGA is
to proceed with funding for the remainder of ROW
acquisition costs.

• This funding will allow the City and the MHFD to
continue their partnership in the area.



Project Map



Purpose
• Previous Funding
– CCC      $400,000
– MHFD  $400,000

• Additional Funding for Second Amendment
– CCC  $300,000
– MHFD $300,000

• Future Third Amendment in 2024
– CCC $300,000
– MHFD  $300,000

• Total Funding Proposed  $2,000,000



Next Steps

• Approve Second Amendment to MHFD 
Agreement



Questions?


